
Dear Neighbor, 
 
The Da Vinci High School Tech Hub Bond Project includes several exciting aspects, including a newly constructed multipurpose room, a 
STEM lab, P.E. locker rooms, and a new science lab. Additional renovations will include an expanded parking lot, front office renovations 
and campus landscaping. Anticipated project completion is Summer 2022. 

 
Virtual Community Outreach Invitation 
To protect the health, well-being, and public safety of students, employees and community members and consistent with the current 
shelter-in-place orders from the State of California and guidelines from Yolo County, DJUSD Bond Program Community Outreach meetings 
cannot be held in person.  To share information about the facility improvements at Da Vinci High School, a pre-recorded presentation has 
been posted on the Bond website at www.djusd.net/bond/outreach. Public comment, questions or concerns about this project are      
welcome and encouraged.  

We will be reviewing feedback emailed to facilityplaning@djusd.net until the end of the public comment period, Friday, February 5 at 
5:00 p.m. 
 
 
DETAILS FOR VIRTUAL COMMUNITY OUTREACH 
 
Meeting Link:  www.djusd.net/bond/outreach 
Please send public comments, questions, or concerns to facilityplanning@djusd.net. 
 
Find out more about the details, timeline and opportunities for feedback on Bond projects at www.djusd.net/bond. 
Here you can also view our Bond calendar and sign up for the monthly DJUSD Bond e-newsletter, Building Our Future.   
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